

January Newsletter

- Upcoming Events
- Member Updates
- News & Resources

UPCOMING EVENTS

This Special Event is Right Around the Corner - Register Today!!!

NORTHWEST CHAPTER 2021 VIRTUAL PDC - February 9, 2021

Check out the full conference details **HERE**

Register at the Northwest Chapter ASSP website



REGISTER @ NORTHWEST.ASSP.ORG

MEMBER UPDATES

ASSP's Member-Get-A-Member Program is On!!

Do you have friends, colleagues and associates who would find value in ASSP membership? Tell them about ASSP by using the Refer-A-Friend email tool. Simply address and send the ready-made e-mail message found Here.

For the month of February, when you share your membership love, you'll be entered into a drawing for a chance to win one of 10 "I \(\times\) Safety" water bottles* or a \$100 Amazon gift card.

NEWS & RESOURCES



Assistance to Members Between Jobs

Have you lost your job during COVID-19? The ASSP hardship membership program will help you maintain your membership while you seek a new opportunity. To learn more, email <u>ASSP Customer Service</u> or call +1-847-699-2929.

The <u>ASSP Career Center</u> and the <u>Northwest Chapter Job site</u> are great resources to explore and they are open to everyone.

Please feel free to share!



Student Chapter Members - Did You Know???

All student members have discounted memberships of \$15 annually. Each year in May and December, ASSP student members who graduate are automatically enrolled in one free year of full membership with the society.

Biden Support for Worker Safety

The new Biden Administration has taken several actions expected to improve COVID-19 protections for workers across the country and accelerate the country's response to the devastating pandemic.

Read more in this ASSP news article

OHS Management Resources

- <u>Dispelling Myths about Human Error</u>
- If You Don't Measure You Can't Manage It's No Different With Culture
- Proactive Safety Key to Performance Improvement

Arthur E. McCauley, Jr.

Minnesota Occupational Safety and Health Leadership Award

There is still time to submit an application on behalf of a great safety or health professional in your circle!!

The Minnesota Department of Labor and Industry is seeking applications for the Arthur E. McCauley, Jr. Award.

Nomination forms must be submitted in person or by mail or fax, by March 30 of each year to:

Jim Krueger, MNOSHA compliance director Minnesota Department of Labor and Industry 443 Lafayette Road N. St. Paul, MN 55155

Phone: 651-284-5602 Fax: 651-284-5741







If you do not wish to receive these emails, please click here to unsubscribe from ASSP Northwest Chapter messages.

American Society of Safety Professionals | 520 N. Northwest Highway, Park Ridge, IL 60068